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Good afternoon, 

Hope all is well with you and that the year ahead brings you good health and 
happiness, see the attached prayer from Fr. Joe. 

To let you know that the school will be closed on 27th February to facilitate 
teacher training on the Primary Maths Curriculum, I will remind you nearer the date. 

Also, our parent/teacher meetings will be held in the school next month, your class 
teacher will be in contact with you over the coming weeks. 

All the best for now, 

M. Rohan. 
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